

## **Telecentre.org Academy Global Secretariat**

Date: 10<sup>th</sup> March, 2011

To

Mr. Ahmed M M Eisa Founder - Gedaref Digital City Organisation Sudan National Telecentre.org Academy (SuNTA) KHARTOUM alamaraat, P.O.BOX 15021, post code 122 Sudan

**Sub: Invitation to Join Telecentre.org Academy Consortium of Universities** 

Dear Mr. Ahmed M M Eisa,

Greetings!

We take this opportunity to thank for your active participation in the On-line Consultation on the Draft Proposal of Telecentre.org Academy Consortium of Universities (TACU), organised by the Telecentre.org Academy Global Secretariat. Your feedback was helpful in firming up the proposal into a Working Document on Telecentre.org Academy Consortium of Universities.

In this regard, the Indira Gandhi National Open University (IGNOU) and Telecentre.org Foundation are happy to invite you to become a member of TACU. As the ex-officio members of the Consortium, it is our pleasure to extend to you this membership invitation. Your membership to the Consortium will add more value to the Consortium and convey your commitment to the empowerment of grassroots knowledge workers.

The enclosed document provides details concerning the purpose, membership, governance and academic committees, membership application format, etc. You may submit the membership application on the prescribed format along with your nomination for a contact and alternate contact person to the Consortium. On submission of the membership application, you will receive the membership acceptance letter.

Warmest regards

Professor V N Rajasekharan Pillai

Vice-Chancellor, IGNOU

Dr Basheerhamad Shadrach Executive Director, Telecentre.org Foundation